
IMPORTANT  ANNOUNCEMENT REGARDING WORKSHOP ON ENERGY & 

ENVIRONMENT, CPTN-2019 

 

It is for the information of all those, who are interested to register for the 

workshop CPTN-2019 scheduled from 18-22 September-2019, that they should 

first register for the workshop without depositing the registration fee. The 

selected candidates can deposit the fee later after confirmation of their 

selection for the said workshop. 

         

        Coordinators CPTN-2019 

        


